
 
 

 

• Congratulations to Jon C., Emilio C., and Nico G. at their division tennis tournament this weekend at 

East Islip.  Jon and Emilio won their first round match against Lindenhurst in straight sets and Nico won 

his 1st, 2nd, and 4th match this weekend, which advances Nico into the county tournament this weekend 

at Smithtown East.  Great job boys and good luck Nico! 

 

• From the Counseling Center:  Attention All Seniors!!!  Please remember to check your emails. If you 

have not done so already, please remember to fill out and return your Senior Survey forms to Mrs. Deubel.  

 

• Permission slips for the Long Island LGBT Youth Conference at Suffolk Community College are DUE 

today. Please bring them to Ms. Carey in 241. If you have forgotten your slip, but are still planning to 

attend, please stop by as well.  

 

• “Poem in Your Pocket Day” is just around the corner! May 25th is the day that all of your wildest poetry 

dreams will come true! If you’re presenting a poem for “Poem In Your Pocket Day”, you must fill out the 

questionnaire form in your E.L.A. class’s Microsoft TEAMS. We’ve extended the deadline to Friday, May 

19th. 


